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I have noticed that incidents of extremely loud exhaust noise and
speed displays have increased noticeably in the past year or so,
which seems to coincide with the pandemic. In some parts of the
city this is particularly incessant at certain times such as weekend
afternoons. I find the startling nature of this noise barrage
troubling and disturbing in subtle ways, creating a psychologically
stressful environment where I live. The effect is particularly
dramatic when I visit quiet neighborhoods in LA far from where
this occurs. The tranquility and peacefulness in those places
contrasts dramatically with the noisy parts of the city. There is no
question that there are many vehicles in our city with illegal
exhaust systems (It is not unusual to see motorcycles with no
mufflers at all; see photo attached). I ask that the city make this a
higher priority by increasing the enforcement of noise regulations
as well as targeting shops that enable illegal exhaust system
modifications.






